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March 2013 update 

Now that Wiltshire Council Cabinet has 

approved all of our proposals and agreed to 

provide the capital funding, work is under 

-way now to prepare a design brief ready 

for the competing architects tender process.  

   

Keep your eye out for Area Board updates 

in the coming months or go to our website 

to keep up to date with our work.   

 

What is the campus, and where?   

The Pewsey Area Campus will be largely 

clustered on the present Leisure Centre 

site, which currently provides leisure and 

youth facilities, and the new library which 

has some potential for wider use.  

 

This is where you will be able to access a 

range of local services, including the most 

important themes arising from our 

canvassing including: 

• Leisure 

• Youth 

• Community Services - those provided 

by Wiltshire Council as well as 

partners. 

 

All of the above will be affordable/ 

sustainable over the next 25 years, plus.  

We have also identified a requirement for a 

mobile satellite service to take some of 

these community services to outlying 

villages. One of the most significant 

features of the new facility will be the 

physical and, where possible, the functional 

integration with the Pewsey Vale Academy. 

 

Who and What are the Campus Team? 

We are a group of local people who were 

appointed by the area board in May 2011. 

Our details can be found on the WC 

website, under ‘Area Boards/Campuses’. 

   

What have we been doing so far? 

We have consulted you and reported back 

to the Area Board on a regular basis, you 

can view the notes of our Team meetings 

on the website to keep up to date with our 

discussion. 
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How can I keep up to date with the 

project or get in touch with the 

campus team?  

We welcome your views and feedback on 

the campus proposal. You can get in touch 

through the campus website or email  

CampusConsultation@wiltshire.gov.uk  

 

It will be important, and you are strongly 

encouraged, to come back to us with 

comments and further suggestions; we 

value highly your input into what will be a 

long-term service centre for you and your 

families. 

 

Best wishes from, 

 

The Pewsey Area Campus Team 

March 2013 

    

So what is happening next? 

  In the coming few months we will: 

• Finalise the design brief. 

• Take part in selecting a chosen 

architect. 

• Submit the planning application 

during early Autumn 2013. 

• Continue discussions with our On-

site partners. (Pewsey Vale School, 

Pewsey Primary School, Children’s 

Centre, Leisure, Youth and library 

services). 

• Continue discussions with WC 

service providers and other 

voluntary and community sector 

organisations. 

• Start to prepare the ground for a 

programme of road shows so that 

you can see what is being planned. 

Visit our new Pewsey area campus website        

www.pewseyareacampus.co.uk 

We shall be using this site to keep you up to date on 

developments. 


